Joe Hazes

From: Della Coburn </l
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 9:09 PM

To: Senate State Affairs

Subject: Bills regarding voting

I'm not in favor of 16 year olds voting, but agree with the rest , except for the Governor’s criteria. Voting needs to be
easy and convenient, and as long as ballots are mailed in by the deadline, those should be counted. Mails from rural
places are notoriously slow, so slow mail is no good reason to disallow those ballots!



